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July 10, 2018 
 
Clifton M. Smart 
Interim President 
Missouri State University 
Carrington Hall 201  
901 S National Ave 
Springfield, MO 65897 
 
Dear President Smart: 
 
On behalf of the Council on Education for Public Health, I am pleased to advise you that the CEPH 
Board of Councilors acted at its June 14-16, 2018 meeting to accredit the MPH Program at 
Missouri State University for a seven-year term, extending to July 1, 2025.  
 
We are attaching a copy of the Council’s final accreditation report. This is identical to the team’s 
report that you received prior to our meeting. We appreciated the many courtesies extended to 
the site visit team during its visit.  
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
        
 
 
 
       
       Rose Marie Martinez, ScD 
       President 
 
 
cc:   David Claborn, DrPH 
 CEPH Councilors 


